
 

Reception Newsletter 

Thursday 24th March 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

We have had a busy week this week in Reception. This week we have been busy writing our Pie 

Corbett Story ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff.’ I know this story really well—ask me to retell it 

at home!  

 

This week in maths we have been learning all about 3D shapes. We had lots of fun visiting the 

shape shop in class and found lots of real objects that are 3D shapes. Ask me to find some at 

home!  

 

We have been looking at old and new and transport and talking about how transport has 

changed. It’s amazing how transport has changed and we decided that we prefer transport   

today!  

 

We have had lots of fun learning all about Easter. We have been busy making lots of crafts., 

going on an Easter egg hunt and making chocolate nests.  

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and 

the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

School will be closed on Friday 25th March and Monday 28th March and will 

reopen on Tuesday 29th March.  

 

Happy Easter!  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


